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TOWN OF FORESTPORT 

 TOWN BOARD MEETING 

FORESTPORT TOWN HALL 

MAY 16, 2012 @ 6:15 PM 

 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT     MEMBERS ABSENT 

Councilman Robert Seager     

Councilwoman Nancy Kardash 

Councilwoman Joanne Kwasniewski 

Councilman William Karn 

Supervisor William Hasenauer 

Deputy Supervisor John Isley 

 

CALL TO ORDER: 
 The meeting was called to order at 6:15 pm by Supervisor William Hasenauer. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS: 

 Supervisor Hasenauer opened the commentary by asking if anyone present had 

any objections to the closure of Maple Road in White Lake for the White Lake Inn's 20
th
 

Anniversary on June 2, 2012.   

 Frank Fellone of the White Lake Shores Association stated that they are 

concerned about patron of the celebration trespassing on their beach directly across from 

the White Lake Inn. Additionally, Mr. Fellone stated that parking is also a concern. He 

inquired as to whether Brian Albert has a plan in place to deal with these issues.  

 Mr. Albert stated that he did not have a plan to specifically address these issues, 

but he had contacted the Woodgate Fire Department and the Oneida County Sheriff's 

Office. Both will be on standby in the event of an emergency. He also said he would do 

his best to ensure that patrons will not trespass on the Shores' beach. Discussion took 

place within the gallery.  

 Supervisor Hasenauer stated that the Town Board is only hearing comments 

regarding the actual road closure. He suggested Mr. Fellone contact the Sheriff's Office 

if there is a problem with trespassing and/or parking as there are laws in place to 

discourage these behaviors. He also suggested that Mr. Fellone and Mr. Albert work 

together to implement a plan to deal with any issues arising from the celebration.  The 

two agreed to work out a plan.  

  
 

 



ADJOURNMENT: 

 A motion was made by Councilwoman Nancy Kardash and seconded by 

Councilwoman Joanne Kwasniewski to adjourn the hearing. Roll call vote: 

 
    Councilman Robert Seager- yes 

    Councilwoman Nancy Kardash - yes 

    Councilwoman Joanne Kwasniewski - yes 

    Councilman William Karn – yes 

                                         Supervisor William Hasenauer – yes 

 

 There being no further comments the hearing was adjourned at 6:29 pm by 

Supervisor Hasenauer. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

 

Shelley T. Entwistle 

Forestport Town Clerk 


